
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Friends and Supporters,              May/June 2018 
 
I just received some sad news that is impacting our ministry here in Argentina! Pastor Missionary Larry Owens’ wife has cancer, and it is 
spreading through her body. They just found out today. Mrs. Owens had been sick for the last two months. Many tests were done; but 
they just did an MRI, and the cancer showed up in her lymph nodes and liver. This is a shock to Pastor Owens and the church here. Pastor 
Owens is planning an emergency trip to the USA to go to a clinic in Florida to get some help and hopefully reverse/eliminate this cancer.  

He needs our help and prayers. He is dearly loved here, and the church is hurting for him and 
praying for a complete recovery for Mrs. Owens. Pastor Owens is a pioneer missionary, 
instrumental in helping start 17 different churches in the northern parts of Argentina. He started a 
Bible college and a national pastors’ conference. He has been used of God greatly in my life and 
in the lives of many here in Argentina. We hurt for him and will stand by his side in this trying time.  

He has many needs and is going to the USA by faith, trusting God to supply his needs. He wants 
the best for his wife. The clinic in Florida will cost $6,000 per week. Another clinic in Tijuana, Mexico, 
costs $10,000 per week. His desire is to go to Tijuana for four weeks and get the help his wife 
needs. Insurance does not cover this because it is natural instead of traditional medicine. Please 
pray for Pastor Owens.  

Our church here in Argentina plans to give and do what we can. We would like for you to pray and 
consider giving towards this need. Your prayers are greatly appreciated! Please respond to this 
note! We would greatly appreciate your response! 

 
We work with the couples of the church on a regular basis.  On a monthly basis, the couples have a special meeting, and many times 
they come to our house.  They love to eat, fellowship, play games, and listen to preaching.  My wife works hard to prepare for the meetings 
and loves working in this ministry. We also visit couples and do counseling to help them stay together.  Our joy is to put broken lives and 
separated couples back together. These couples get saved, get their marriages back on track, and start coming to church.  They become 
faithful, loyal members of the church. Pray for this ministry! 
 
The work of church planting goes forward! The Bethel Baptist Church has been instrumental in starting 17 new churches. We have many 
opportunities to start new churches. Our goal is to help start 100 new churches with our team of national pastors. Pray that God will lead 
us in the right direction and help us to use our time wisely. 
 
Thank you for your regular prayers and support.   May God bless you richly! 
 
Here to serve, 

 
 
 
 

Brian R. George and Family 
 


